
“Building Strong 
Relationships With Your 

Children.” 
 
 
 

Rush-Copley Medical Center invites you to the 11th Confab of  Strengthening 
Families/Be Strong Families. 
 
Raising families gets more challenging all the time. Come and learn how to be part of 
the movement to support and assist parents in being the best advocates for their 
children and communities! 
 
The Regional Confab will be led by Parent Leaders.  They will be making the 
presentations and leading you through conversations that will help you build strong 
relationships with your own family and community.  
 
Date:       Saturday, October 20, 2012 
 
Time:      9 - 10 a.m. Registration & Breakfast 
               10 a.m. – 4 p.m. Program 
 
 Place:    Waubonsee Community College 
                Multi-Purpose Room #160, First Floor 
                18 S. River St., Aurora, IL 60506 
 

Cost:      FREE and open to the public – No childcare provided 

 

To register or for more information please contact Sara González 331-262-1578 or 
email sara@bestrongfamilies.net before October 17, 2012.  

OUR PHONE NUMBER HAS CHANGED.  YOU CAN REACH BE STRONG FAMILIES 
and STRENGTHENING FAMILIES ILLINOIS TOLL FREE AT:1-800-805-2505 
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